

University of British Columbia Employees
CUPE Local 116

## BULLETIN



## UBC EMPLOYEES' SOCIETY No.116 VOTE RESULTS

Secretary-Treasurer – 2-Year Term Wednesday, June 18, 2025

We are pleased to announce that **Marie Newell** has been re-elected to the position of Secretary-Treasurer by the members.

We extend our sincere appreciation to all the nominees who put their names forward and expressed their commitment to serving our organization.

Most importantly, we thank you, the members, for your engagement and participation in this important election at last night's Society AGM.

In Solidarity,

**UBC Employees' Society No.116**